
From:
To: Committee of Adjustment
Cc:
Subject: [External] JCC arena addition on Bathurst and Marc Santi
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 9:54:51 PM

Hello,

I recently received the minor variance notices for application A296/22 and
A297/22.  I wanted to send in this letter to convey my co-operation for the
minor variances requested.  As a member of the local community with 3
young kids, my family has always wanted a hockey arena located close to
my house and to hear one is now being built is something my kids are very
excited about.  They love hockey/figure skating and when I told them that
they are building an arena right beside our house, they screamed with
happiness.
I reviewed the minor variances and think they are small in what they are
asking for.  My family wants this arena built and we support the variances
they have requested in order to make this happen.  To my family, the arena
is more important than them requesting a few small adjustments to let them
build this right in our backyard.
I saw the plans and as resident on Marc Santi, it seems like a better play
with improved amenities in the park and the parking lot and exhaust fumes
that come from it will be tucked away behind the green space and closer to
the arena giving me a much better view from home.
I fully support this and hope the city approves what they have asked for so
they can proceed with building this as soon as possible. I also heard that no
taxpayer dollars will be used to fund this arena but the city will still be getting
hours for usage including public skating hours. This opportunity seems like
a huge win for all parties. I look forward to skating with my family on this
new arena.
 
Thanks,
 
Corey Tarnow
29 Marc Santi Blvd
Maple, On
L6A0K2




